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To whom it may concern: 

I am opposed to SB 223 for various reasons, but there most prominent one is the fact 

it will only restrict law abiding individuals.  How many felonies occur in Oregon using 

bump stocks, nil.  There are already waiting periods in place when waiting for the 

background check.  My last one took nearly 9 months!!!  Then allowing local 

communities to decide what is an approved concealed carry locations will create 

havoc.  How will I know if small town USA banned concealed carry at restaurants.  

Yet I could then be a criminal without even knowing I broke the law.  Now ask 

yourself how will this stop a criminal that doesn’t care about laws.  Criminals don’t 

care what laws you pass,  gun free zones are just shooting zones to them without 

interruption!   

Thank you,  Brian Pikl 
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